
Parent Bulletin 15th March 24 

Our mission this week: 

 

Results of consultation 

Please visit the school website and see the results of the consultation: 

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/parents/the-school-day 

Thank you to all parents who contributed to these changes, I hope that you will see that I 

have thought very carefully about how to meet the needs of our pupils. 

Changes to uniform 

Thank you to the parents who contacted me regarding my letter regarding the small 

changes to uniform from September. I appreciate that uniform is expensive and therefore 

would like to make you aware that the school will purchase every female pupil a tie for 

September as this will be the most significant change to our female pupils’ uniform. In 

addition, I would l also like to feedback that following consultation, plain black socks which 

are below the knee will also be acceptable. 

The pupil with the most community points this week and therefore winner of the weekly 

prize is:  

Krisha P in year 10 – well done! 

The pupils with the most achievement and winners of the weekly queue jump passes are: 

Y11 - Chloe V 
Y10 - Mia O 
Y9 - Stephen B 
Y8 - Alfie B 

https://www.allsaintscatholiccollege.com/parents/the-school-day


Y7- Nathan P 
 
Well done everyone! 
 
In order to continue to support our drive with the use of appropriate social media and 
devices, please have a look at the attached information.  
 
combined_parental_guides.pdf 

 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Ms Gilligan 

https://allsaintscatholiccollege0-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/ngilligan_allsaintscatholiccollege_com/Ee72-1274b9JmH24HBJLHX4BiQEJ6rR0l5D0cj85LuqV3Q?e=IKPsdf

